
     CHAPEL HILL CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

MARCH 2022

TAKE NOTE:
3/01  Picture Day!
3/14 School Wide Show-N-Tell
3/15 Tuition Due
3/23 Lunch Provided by CHCA
3/28-4/1  SPRING BREAK 

                 (NO School)

-CHCA Staff

March Memory Verse

Dear Parents,
      As spring begins to approach here at CHCA we
begin to feel the same sense of excitement that the
freshness this season brings. This is the time of the
year where the school year flies by! As the end of
year draws near,  momentum is sure to build so
please keep in mind that we will be buckling down
and keeping close tabs on the progress of each
student. You may see a slight increase in workload in
order to ensure each student finishes their expected  
academic work for this school year. We are beyond
proud of each of our students and anticipate a very
successful finish to our 21-22 school year.  
      As we look forward, we are excited to soon shift
our focus to the 2022-2023 school year. Our
application window is fast approaching us, so please
keep in mind that CHCA will be accepting
notifications  for existing students and applications
for new students beginning March 21st - April  27th. 
 We will be sending home important, detailed
additional information in the coming days.

 2My brethren, count it all
joy when ye fall into
divers temptations; 

 3knowing this, that the
trying of your faith

worketh patience.  4But
let patience have her

perfect work, that ye may
be perfect and entire,

wanting nothing.
James 1:2-4


